
 

 

 
Robert Ranger 
Case Manager 
The Planning Inspectorate 
National Infrastructure  
Temple Quay House 
Temple Quay 
Bristol 
BS1 6PN 
 
10 January 2019 
 
Our Ref: PoTLL/T2/EX/230 
Your ref: TR030003 
 
Dear Mr Ranger, 
 
Planning Act 2008 
 
Draft Port of Tilbury (Expansion) Order for “Tilbury2” 
 
Interim response to Second Consultation by the Secretary of State 
 
Further to the Secretary of State's letter dated 7 January 2019, I am pleased to attach a 
copy of the completed section 106 development consent obligations agreement, as 
requested. The Agreement was completed on 16 October 2018 and the copy attached is a 
copy of the engrossment executed by PoTLL.  
 
We will revert on the other matters set out in the letter by 15 January. 
 
If you have any questions on any of these matters, please do not hesitate to contact our 
legal advisers: matthew.fox@pinsentmasons.com or robbie.owen@pinsentmasons.com. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
PETER WARD 
COMMERCIAL DIRECTOR 
PORT OF TILBURY LONDON LIMITED 




